
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club June 15, 2023 meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 We had 7 members. 

W3ML, N9QYK, KC8PKY, KC8OBH, WA9ZTP, W9QN, WB9CAO 

 

Old business: 

None 

New Business: 

John, W3ML presented in  the treasurer’s report that we have $ 1957.78  

Discussion was on the Club’s expenses of website, insurance and State Entity Fee. 

A motion was made By Tom, W9QN and seconded by Levi, WB9CAO to pay these expenses as they come 

due this year. Motion carried with no negative votes. 

Technical program was Jack’s, WA9ZTP presentation of Digital Radio Communication from his Wireless 

Communication Systems class. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 John, W3ML Secretary 

John Poindexter, W3ML 

 


